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September 22, 2009                    Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Upcoming
Speakers

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will 
be will be Paul Witt from the INOVA 

Blood Donor Services.
The topic of his presentation is 

“Blood Donation as a Lifestyle.”

Mr. Witt’s presentation will focus on INOVA’s basic 
public awareness campaign, designed to provide 
general information (ie history, importance of 
donating, who is served/helped, etc). Topics to be 
covered: - Introduction and mission of IBDS - Blood 
types - Blood components - Types of blood donation 
- Testing of donated blood - How to get involved?

• May 11 2010
Joanne Aaronson
“Life Transformations”

May 4, 2010                                 Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Visiting Rotarians
Richard Golden of the Dunn Loring Club

Guests
Ms. Anne Chase, Director of the 

Lewinsville Senior Center, a guest of Ed Shahin

 Last Meeting
Our own Cherry Baumbusch shared with us her Rotary 

and other experiences in Dubai

Announcements
The installation dinner for next year’s officers 

will take place on July 8.  
• The McLean Foundation considered and accepted the 
Report of the McLean Foundation Task Force.  The Report 
included three recommendations:  1) The liaison between 
the Foundation Board and the Club Board should be 
the Club President-Elect.  2) Grant requests should be 
shared with the Club Board and the Club Board should be 
solicited for thoughts.  3) Review of Foundation requests 
should occur twice a year, in October and January.  
• Kathy Martin announced that the Timber Lane Leveled 
Learning Intervention will next occur on WEDNESDAY, 
May 12 from 12:30 to 1:30.  We need 7 or 8 volunteers.
• Dale Lazar needs 8 volunteers to mentor our scholarship 
recipients from our Pimmit Hills Scholarship program.  

• John Rosenbaum needs volunteers for McLean Day on 
May 15.

Presentation
Stan Richards and Ed Shahin presented Anne Chase, 
Director of the Lewinsville Senior Center with a check from 
the McLean Foundation for $700 to be used for electronic 
equipment.

Happy Talk
Kathy Martin thanked Timber Lane volunteers.  Todd 

Dempsey thanked Cecilia Ford for organizing the 
Alternative House dinners.  Tom Mangan was happy 
that the Club supported 6 additional students from 
Pimmit Hills with scholarships to attend Northern 
Virginia Community College.  Rick Neldon was 
happy to report his son did great as a percussionist 
at his orchestra concert. Bill Reed was happy that 
his grandson returned from his third deployment in 
Afghanistan and has been invited to be an instructor 
at West Point.  

Emily Hunt, a guest of Tom Mangan


